
 

LEHIGH VALLEY MUSICIANS ASSOCIATION – LOCAL 45 519 East Paoli Street, 

Allentown, PA 18103 

(610) 791-2921 afmlocal45@gmail.com  

 

Sept. 11 2022 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 was held on the above date at the DAR House in Bethlehem Pa. 

All officers and board members were present except for Bob Danner and John Middlecamp 

The following were accepted into membership upon motion of Krasley and Williams: Craig 

Mendelbaum, Jessica Gross, and Ashlynn Mixa. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved upon motion of Williams and Reisteter.   

Bills in the amount of $3,554.57 were ordered paid upon motion of Krasley and Williams 

The treasurer's report was accepted upon motion of Williams and Krasley. 

The was no business agent report. 

President Yale updated everyone of the lawsuit.  We have appealed to National for help.  Cascioli said 

we may get some help from the Pennsylvania AFL-CIO 

The NEP negotiations are ongoing a new meeting is scheduled or the 14th of September 

Cascioli informed the meeting that the city of Bethlehem is now charging $50.00 a month rent for use of 

the DAR House. 

Upon motion of Krasley and Williams a new computer and printer will be purchased. 

President Yale informed the meeting that we had to submit a termination report to the Dept of Labor 

for local 577. 

Cascioli mentioned that this year will be the last festival of bands concert 

THe meeting adjourned at 10:45 A:M upon motion of Krasley and Williams 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli Secy. 

 

 


